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The Work Without Worry

program ensures that
individuals with disabilities

can work and earn a fair
income without risking their

essential healthcare and
support services.

Why is this important to Crossroads? 

The Work Without Worry bill aligns with Crossroads’ mission by
empowering individuals with disabilities to work in competitive

employment without sacrificing the healthcare benefits they rely
on. This bill would remove barriers that force employees to limit
their hours or decline raises, allowing them to fully participate in

the workforce and achieve greater independence.

My Story- (imagine talking to someone for a 30 second elevator ride.)
First- Who are you? Second- Your story? Finish- The ask?
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     Crossroads Talking Points-
Iowans with disabilities who work and need Medicaid for health insurance have to limit what they earn
to stay on Medicaid.
Current limits that Medicaid and Social Security impose on earnings and resources are a disincentive for
people with disabilities to work.
This would allow Iowans to maintain health care benefits (Medicaid) while also earning and saving
enough to be independent and self-sufficient

           

This bill will encourage Iowans with disabilities like me to work.


